Fwd: [External] Statement on Anti Asian Hate
Betty Chan <bchanlicsw@gmail.com>

Wed 6/22/2022 9:23 AM

To:

e Betty Chan <bchan@royalhealthgroup.com>

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Wayne E Earl <pastorwayneearl@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 22, 2022 at 8:01 AM

Subject; Statement on Anti Asian Hate

To: Betty Chan <bchanlicsw@gmail.com >

Dear Newton Community Leaders,

| affirm and fully support the AAPI resolution now under consideration before the City of Newton. |
concur in every way with the statement on the issue of racism and racist attacks directed at our Asian
siblings and am certain Newton City leaders will take the necessary action to protect and encourage
our AAPI neighbors.

Sincerely,
Rev. Dr. Wayne Earl
Interim Minister

Second Church of West Newton



